
Different Drums! 

This week we will have a performance which promises to be a bit more 

energetic than  our usual sedate style!  Then we will hear about the work 

being done for these orphaned  children in Uganda.  Another  Australian 

initiative  using sustainable methods and providing hope where it did not 

exist previously.   

This is a joint meeting organized by Lindfield Rotary Club. 

Please bring your partners as it promises to be an entertaining night. 

KOONGGA 

8th April 2019 

                         Car Raffle Draw is next Wednesday, 10th April 

                Please bring all books and money to Ross Egan  

                                     on Monday night   



                       Bob’s Team for next year 

If you are a Director or Avenue of Service Chair on Bob E’s team for next 

Rotary Year, you run the risk of learning useful stuff at District Assembly on 

Sunday 14th April. 

Please be there if at all possible.  Details from Bob, Joy or DG’s newsletter. 

Last week we heard from local law firm Proctor Willaws about the complexity in vari-

ous forms of retirement village contracts.  It is certainly a field of many options.  The 

more options we heard about the more your acting editor was grateful he decided to 

take the option he has! 

                                 Two impressive young men 

Next week we will hear from two impressive young men.  Yousof 

Ahmadzai was our RYLA (Rotary Youth Leadership) awardee this 

year .  Andrew Long is leading the establishment of the North      

Sydney Rotaract  Club and has done an outstanding job of raising 

the expectations and level of commitment from the members of 

this new club 


